
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
There will be special teleconference call meeting with The 
North Carolina Medical Care Commission to review and 
adopt a temporary rule for nurse aide certification or 
registration reciprocity due to COVID-19.  The conference 
call will be held on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. If 
you are interested in participating on the conference call,  
please contact Alice.Creech@dhhs.nc.gov. 
 
 
 
May 21, 2020 
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